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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION Il - CAGAYAN VALLEY
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BATANES

7 November 2023

DIVI?I MEMORANDUM
No. » 8. 2023

REQUEST FOR PARTICIPANTS ON THE VIRTUAL KICK-OFF PROGRAM
OF THE 31ST NATIONAL CHILDREN’S MONTH

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Pursuant to the MEMORANDUM from the Office of the Undersecretary
for Operations titled Request for Participants on the Kick-Off Program to
be Conducted Virtually Through Google Teams and Facebook Live
Platforms, this Office encourages all teaching and non-teaching
personnel of Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools of
this Division to participate in the abovementioned program on
November 11, 2023 by joining the live broadcast via the official DepEd
Facebook page.

2. Attached is the said memorandum for additional details of the activity.

3. For queries, you may contact Dencio G. Eriful, Project Development Officer I-
Youth Formation Program / Division Learner Rights and Protection Focal
Person at 09081120914 or at dencio.eriful@deped.gov.ph.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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REl EACEM ALFREDO B. GUMARU, JR. EdD, CESO V
\ & TivE: S . ) Schools Division Superintendent

Encl: As stated
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OUOPS Memorandum

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
Under the following subjects:

Programs
Activities
SGOD/myn/dge
_T‘ ® Address: Basco, Batanes, 3900
DﬂED 3 @ Contact No.: 09603974200
‘ 2 i © Email Address: batanes@deped.gov.ph
MATATAG : € Facebook: facebook.com/deped.batanes |—2°C gz‘i‘; } g:ggn;:gi ll Pl;e;’:
e ‘ Website: https://batanes.deped.gov.ph - 2 age:




